REPUBLIC OF THE MARSHALL ISLANDS
OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

P.0.BOX 90 e Majuro Marshall Islands MH 96960  Office: (692) 625-8298/8498
» Email: pscrmi. recruit@gmail.com ¢ Webpage: pscrmi.net

April 17, 2025

MEMORANDUM
TO : Chief Secretary

All Ministerial Secretaries

Agency Heads

General Public
FROM : The Public Service Commission
SUBJECT Special Holiday on Friday, April 25, 2025
Iokwe aolep,

In accordance with Section 905 of the Public Holidays Act, April 25, 2025, has been declared as
a special holiday to ensure full participation of eligible voters for the Constitutional

Referendum and the Namdrik Mayoral Election. Therefore, in observance of the important
special holiday, all government offices throughout the Republic will be closed on Friday, April
25, 2025.

Ministries and Agencies with critical and essential public services shall ensure programs and
services are not interrupted. Employees required to work on this day must report to work.

On behalf of the Government, the Public Service Commission extends its best wishes to the

people of the Republic of the Marshall Islands on this special holiday.

Signed,

S M —

drikdrik Paul
Acting Chairperson

CC: President & Members of the Cabinet
Speaker & Members of the Nitijela
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